
What to Expect:  
NextGen Automatic Transition Date  
Beginning October 1, 2022 

Note: If you do not manage your Concur Expense or Concur Request solution, please forward this 

message on to an appropriate colleague. If you believe you have already transitioned to NextGen 

using the company-wide setting, please disregard this message, or you can double check by 

following this video.

As Administrators of The Tulane Educational Fund has yet to fully transition, 
starting October 1, 2022, we will begin automatically transitioning your 
company to the NextGen UI for Concur Expense and Concur Request (if 
applicable).  

To ensure smooth transitions, we will be moving customers onto the new user 
interface on a rolling basis over a multi-day time period. The transition will 
happen seamlessly, behind-the-scenes, and there will be no noticeable impact 
for end users at the time that the transition is made*. The next time a user logs 
in after the transition has occurred, the user will see a three-slide product tour. 
This tour will introduce the updated UI and briefly explain the most notable 
changes and their benefits. All messages will be displayed in the language the 
user has selected in their settings. 

To help you ensure your employees have a positive experience, we have 

 

resources to help you plan, execute, and maintain a smooth transition. 

Helpful Resources

https://community.concur.com/t5/Getting-Started/How-to-Enable-NextGen-UI-Professional-Edition/ba-p/29815?mkt_tok=MDEzLUdBWC0zOTQAAAGG_1chOLm3rx7JAAk3HyhEjWd29CTIiFPbrgo_fHx59OinE3iZXvYiREBqdY63WWJlGvihoglbGUOo_zhuRPmXJhPDoo0zGIvj3xsw2PXhK-OKiyje
https://community.concur.com/t5/Getting-Started/bg-p/USSMBCustomerHub?labels=NextGen%20UI&mkt_tok=MDEzLUdBWC0zOTQAAAGG_1chNzpKKTKT4f3cMO2mIxM3grTzTtNvLixMAQfs7tJBb8_BM-gN2e8bJZADZsFemJ-H42I8cW8LE5UtWKc7jj-QBTQQTekDULH8uunYcSrt4tiG



